
Groups Pushing For Legislation On Breast Density Information.
A Miami Herald (7/1, Herald) article reports on breast density. After “a mammogram, the 
radiologist reading the X-rays determines the density of your breasts by placing them on a scale 
of one (least dense) to four (most dense) using the Breast Imaging Reporting and Data System 
(BI-RADS) of the American College of Radiology.” The article points out that certain groups are 
advocating for legislation requiring physicians to share breast density information with patients 
who have received a mammogram.
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